From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov
Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov
Date:  4/18/2017 7:54:46 AM
Subject:  Re: Meeting Request - April 26 ~ Website email from Brydon Ross

Ok, this means with Catherine, not LG, right?

From: Lily Cogdill

Sent: Tuesday, April 18, 2017 6:28 AM

To: Danny Varat; Catherine McNicoll

Subject: RE: Meeting Request - April 26 ~ Website email from Brydon Ross

Meeting has been set and confirmed.

Lily

From: Danny Varat

Sent: Saturday, April 15, 2017 10:22 AM

To: Catherine McNicoll; Lily Cogdill

Subject: Re: Meeting Request - April 26 ~ Website email from Brydon Ross

This looks kind of familiar, but I don't know if anything's been done. Catherine, please arrange to sit down with
them for 15 minutes during session.

From: Catherine McNicaoll

Sent: Friday, April 14, 2017 10:07 AM

To: Danny Varat; Lily Cogdill

Subject: FW: Meeting Request - April 26 ~ Website email from Brydon Ross

Best Regards,

Catherine McNicoll

Director of Legal & Legidlative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll @SCSatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: bross@consumerenergyalliance.org [mailto:bross@consumerenergyalliance.org]

Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2017 6:11 PM

Subject: Meeting Request - April 26 ~ Website email from Brydon Ross

Lt. Governor, Bryan, My name is Brydon Ross and 1&€™m the Vice President of Consumer Energy Alliance
(CEA). By way of background, CEA was created in 2006 to bring consumers, manufacturers and producers
together to promote energy security, affordable and reliable supplies, and economic growth. Nationally we have
over 250 member organizations ranging from academia, conservation organizations, chambers of commerce,
and manufacturers as well as over 450,000 individual grassroots members across the country that care about
energy supply and prices. Our South Carolina membership includes the Chamber, Manufacturer&€™s Alliance,
the Truckers, Dominion, SCANA and several more. | wanted to inquire if you or amember of your team may
have availability to meet on April 26th? The purpose of the meeting was to highlight CEA&E™s advocacy work
across the South Carolina, the Southeast, and the country on critical pipeline infrastructure devel opment, solar
policy, and other campaigns as well as our work with the new Administration. Thank you very much for your
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time and consideration of this request. Sincerely, Brydon Ross VP of State Affairs Consumer Energy Alliance
859-685-1023, direct 832-609-2088, cell

Brydon Ross

333 West Vine Street
Suite 300

Lexington, KY 40507
859-685-1023



